
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
JUNE 2, 2015 

 
PRESENT:  George Slyman, Jim Coffey (Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, in earlier to sign documents) 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

 Veterans’  tax  credit  for  Kenneth Saari, 272 Page Hill Road 
 Timber tax warrant for Bruce White, lot 1/15 Gravel, $222.07 
 Timber tax warrant for Bruce and Linda Newell, Upper Pratt Pond Road, lot 3/5, $1,452.92 
 Intent to cut for John and Diana Heywood, lot 12/103 
 Land use change tax for San-Ken Homes, Inc., lot 5B/18-4, $4,000 
 Intent to cut for Michael and Linda Maki,  lot 6/21 
 Approval of May 19, 2015 minutes 
 Approval of un-merger of lot 8/47 into 3 lots 

 
The Board received the A-9 form from Our Redeemer Lutheran Church. 
 
A letter of exemption for property taxes from the Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired was 
denied for Mr. Jay Rodenhiser.  A copy of the field charts for the visual fields was not included with the 
doctor’s   report   and   based on information provided, Mr. Rodenhiser is not legally blind.  Joanne will 
inform Mr. Rodenhiser of the findings. 
 
The Board received a public notice regarding a public hearing for a four lot subdivision for Nickson 
Family Revocable Trust. 
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